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/ UNITED STATES
'

''

[' g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5 :j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

% .....,f - -

SEP 2 01984

' Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Hannon, Weiss & Jordan
2001 S Street, NW - Suite 430 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009 TO F0IA-84-630

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated July 27, 1984, in which you
j requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), copies of
'

all written material generated in connection with NRC or NRC contractor
audits of the environmental qualification (EQ) files for Three Mile

'

Island Unit 1 (TMI-1) in May, June, and/or July 1984.

This office has been informed that by letter to you dated August 7,
1984, from Mr. J. Stolz of the NRC you were provided with copies of all
written material generated by the NRC staff and the NRC's consultant
from EG&G, Idaho, during the five TMI-l EQ file audits conducted in
1984. The audits were performed on March 20 and 21, May 7, 8, and 24,
June 25, and August 6, 1984.
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| Sin ely,
" ' ~--

| . M. Felton, Director

Divicion of Rules and Records
Office of Administration |
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